
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: No Up and Coming Saturday - Family Day and 
Brother's / Sister's Night Updates 
 
Stephanie Dias 
November 3, 2022 
 

Dear Up and Coming Family, 

 

I hope everyone had fun last Saturday at the 

Halloween party! All photos from the event will be 

uploaded on our Up and Coming Facebook page 

later this week, so be sure to give us a follow there! 

 

This Saturday November 5th, 2022, we will not 

have Up and Coming! Instead we will be trying 

something new and designate the first Saturday of 

the month to Family Day! We want Participants to 

actively spend time and coordinate activities with 

their families. This will be a great way to practice 

everything we learn at Up and Coming. Up and 

Coming Participants who snap a picture of their 

families hanging out/spending time together, and 

send it to us, will be automatically entered in a 

raffle to win free movie tickets for the whole 

family! 

 

 
 

Up and Coming Brothers and Sisters Night!!! 

 

We are also excited to announce that we will be having our Brothers and Sisters night in the next couple 

of weeks! This is an amazing opportunity for participants to come together and create a close bonding 

experience with one another. More details can be found below. Brother's and Sister's Night will follow 



 

 

into the regular Up and Coming schedule. 

 

Sister's Night 

 

November 11th - 12th Fee: $15 *Meals/Snacks Included* 

 

Drop off: Friday 7PM at White House 

 

Pick up: Saturday 8:30PM at Belvedere 

 

*We are encouraging all participants who attend "Sister's Night" to attend Up and Coming the 

following day (Nov 12th).* 

 

Brother's Night 

 

November 18th - 19th Fee: $15 *Meals/Snacks Included* 

 

Drop off: Friday 7PM at White House 

 

Pick up: Saturday 8:30PM at Belvedere 

 

*We are encouraging all participants who attend "Brother's Night" to attend Up and Coming the 

following day (Nov 19th).* 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, you can email me at sdias@ unification,org. Thank you 

and God Bless! 

 

**We're trying to update our communications via email. If you wish to be taken off our emailing list, 

please do not hesitate to reply and let us know :) ** 

 

Stephanie Dias 

 

Youth Pastor 

Up and Coming Youth Ministry 


